
 

 

Dear Stoneydelph Pupils, 

I am delighted to be writing to you all to introduce myself as your new                          

Headteacher from September 2020.  I hope to visit school to meet you all in                           

person soon but in the meantime, let me tell you a little bit about myself. 

I am currently Deputy Headteacher in a local Tamworth School and have enjoyed working there 

for 5 years. Before this, I worked in a school in Cannock as a teacher, senior leader and Special 

Education Needs Co-ordinator for many years. Every day the pupils in my schools have made me 

smile, laugh and feel privileged to spend my time with such enthusiastic and energetic people.  

As soon as I visited Stoneydelph I knew that I wanted to be part of this fantastic school. I am very 

excited to now have the opportunity to get to know a new school, full of vibrant pupils, hard-

working staff and supportive parents.   

Another important job I have is being a mum to three very busy boys,                                    

aged 14, 11 and 8 and my cavapoo puppy called Luna. At weekends                                              

I can often be found cheering on the boys’ cricket, rugby and football                                        

teams.  As a family we enjoy travelling and love our holidays but also                                             

spend our free time taking Luna on lots of walks in the countryside.                                                                         

I know how important it is for my children to enjoy school and I will                                               

make sure that you are all happy, cared for and have fun whilst you are                                 

learning at Stoneydelph.  

Sometimes when we face changes in our life, we can all feel a little anxious                                  

or nervous.  I feel that way too, but change can also be exciting and bring                                            

new opportunities that we can learn from.  I am looking forward to working with all of you, your 

fantastic teachers and parents to make Stoneydelph even better than it already is.  I have been 

working with Mrs Wallbank, who I know you will miss very much, to find out about all of the 

wonderful things that happen at Stoneydelph.  As soon as it is safe to do so, I will come into 

school to meet you all in person so look out for me on the playground or around school. Come 

and say hello and tell me your name and something special about you so I can get to know 

everyone.  You can also remind your parents who I am if they see me around school.  I can’t wait 

to become part of the Stoneydelph family and I want to say thank you to Mrs Wallbank for leaving 

such a lovely school for me to join. 

I will be in touch again soon but until then, stay safe and take care of yourselves and each other. 

Mrs Parsons  


